

Halfpenny Lane J, I & N School

Halfpenny Lane
Pontefract
West Yorkshire
WF8 4BW
T: 01977 703270
W: halfpenny.patrust.org.uk
E: admin@halfpenny.patrust.org.uk

19th September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Book Bus

On Friday 27th September, 'The Book Bus' will be visiting Halfpenny Lane! The bus will be filled with fantastic new books for children to buy from 'The Book People'. Each class will be allocated a timed slot throughout the day to visit the bus and make a purchase if they wish. Please send your child with their money (preferably in coins rather than a note), in a sealed, named envelope that they can pass to their teacher in the morning to look after. We would suggest £5, but this is your choice as there are books and book collections covering a range of prices.

Morning Nursery children can visit the bus before school with their parents and carers from 8.30am and afternoon Nursery children after school from 3.30pm. The bus will be parked near the Year 6 classroom doors at the front of school.

Please feel free to visit the bus yourself before or after school if you would like to have a look at the books on sale. As well as having the opportunity to buy some brilliant new books at up to 75% off RRP, Halfpenny Lane will benefit from up to 15% of the purchases made to buy new books for school. Last year we made over £200 in commission from our two book bus events and we used the money to buy a huge amount of books for our reading scheme and prizes for the weekly reading raffle!

Kind regards,

Mrs Daley